
Bonne année!
by FAHHE on December 19, 2024

Happy New Year!! We hope everyone is well rested after having two weeks off; I’m sure the
kids are, but maybe not us parents!! We had a great start to our school fundraising year in
2024 and can’t wait to finish it off in 2025! Please see below for all the FAHHE important
updates.

School Council/FAHHE Meeting Dates

Our next School Council and FAHHE Meeting is Thursday, January 9, 2025, in the HHE
Learning Commons. The agendas will be posted by January 6, 2025

School Council: 6-7pm FAHHE: 7-8pm

Volunteering

We want to thank everyone who has volunteered both in person and behind the scenes. We
couldn’t ask for a better HHE family; everyone has been so supportive and available when
it's time to volunteer.

A quick reminder to all volunteers to please exit the school as soon as the volunteer
activities are complete, while a quick hello to your child is more than acceptable we ask
that you do not linger.



December Fundraising update

Art Cards by Kids
Thanks for all your support; I’m sure everyone loved the art from
the kids.We raised a grand total of $2420!!

Fundscrip
This continues to be a great holiday season
fundraiser; thanks to everyone who
purchased gift cards. We raised a grand
total of $1477!!

Best Seat in the House Holiday Raffle

We had a successful raffle this year! Once again, congratulations to
our winners. It was very helpful to have this online this year and we
will continue to use the Zeffy platform when we can.

We raised a grand total of $1219

Cash for Kids

Thanks to our volunteers for helping us collect cash at our
“Cash for Kids” Collection during the holiday concerts. We
couldn’t have done this without your help! And thanks to all the
families who emptied their pockets to support our students.

We raised a grand total of $965

Strathcona Food Bank

Thank you to everyone who donated food. Together we
donated 594 pounds of food for those in need!



January Fundraisers

Readathon

We will be opening registration for
Readathon at the end of January. Prizes will
be awarded to students participating for
minutes read and money raised! Everything
will be accessible through a convenient

online platform. Be ready to read, come February!!

Please use the following link to register your child(ren) for this year’s 2025 HHE Readathon!

https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/wYvMaM/1

Hot Lunch

We are working on confirming our hot lunch vendors for
January. We do have our dates planned as follows:.

January 16 (ECS) & 17, 2025

January 22 (ECS) & 24, 2025

School Council & FAHHE

Heritage Hills Elementary School

2024-2025

https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/wYvMaM

